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42 Commando Association
Annual General Meeting
Savoy Hotel 2nd July 2023
The AGM started at 10.00 with members being welcomed to the meeting by the committee
Committee members
Chairman Mr S Corney
Secretary/Treasurer Mr F Needham
Committee Member Mr K Thwaites
The A.G.M. only received one apology for absence, that was from Mr. J Ryley  

The meeting started with the chairman welcomed Mr Phil Gilby, who gave a 40 minute to the members of the benefits of the association becoming a branch of the R.M.A. 
The questions asked by members were
1. Does the association keep its own moneys
       A. Yes, the R.M.A. does not want the associations money, it all belongs to the association, the 
             Association will keep one of its accounts with the R.M.A., then the association will be free
            From any costs of keeping an account, the other account will be kept by the association
           As a working account, there will only be 2 people able to withdraw money from the account 
           Looked after by the R.M.A. they are the Secretary and Treasurer of 42 Commando      
           Association.
2. Will the R.M.A bring in its own staff to run 42 commando association
       A.  To become a branch the R.M.A. needs associations to have its own committee and its own 
             which 42 commando association has
      Because 42 commando association has its own management structure, the R.M.A. is happy for it to become a branch, the members all agreed by a show of hands that it was happy to become a branch of the R.M.A
Ken Thwaites proposed that Mr Martin Rains be voted into the committee to look after communications, this was seconded by Mr Rob Rothwell, all members agreed.
The chairman proposed the members that Mrs Tracey Needham take over as treasurer, this was seconded by Mr Jack Hewitt, all members agreed.
The secretary spoke about the new website, letting the members know the website address 
The meeting closed at 11.00
